Information on the prepared Action Plan of the Council of Ministers of BiH for Implementation of the Open Government Partnership Initiative 2021 - 2023

Action Plan of the Council of Ministers of BiH for Implementation of the Open Government Partnership Initiative 2021 - 2023 was prepared in the period from June to November 2021.  

During this period, the Advisory Council of the Open Government Partnership Initiative held a number of meetings and established the draft Action Plan, consultations with the civil society organisations were held, as well as consultations through the web platform e-Consultation (https://ekonsultacije.gov.ba/), and opinions of relevant institutions were obtained.       

In December 2021, the Action Plan was submitted to the Council of Ministers of Bosnia and Herzegovina and, in accordance with the procedure, after its adoption by the Council of Ministers of Bosnia and Herzegovina it will be submitted to the Open Government Partnership Initiative.

